
Learning through faith

Address: St. Mary’s C.E. Primary Academy
Spenbrook Road, Burnley

BB12 9JP
Tel/Fax: 01282 612191

Date:17th November 2021

Dear parents,

The children attending Gardening Club have been very busy planting daffodils and crocus
bulbs in pots. This has been part of a competition set by St Mary’s Church, where groups/
individuals were given £30 for a task, with the aim of at least doubling the initial contribution.
The Gardening Club’s money was spent on the bulbs and compost. The children are hoping to
double their contribution by selling the potted bulbs. These will be on sale after school and
after the Gardening Club on Thursday 18th November. At 3:30pm the pots will be available for
purchase on the yard and at the school front door after the Gardening Club. The Daffodil Pots
will be £3 each and the Crocus Pots will be £2 each.

We have already advised that the last Gardening Club session would be on the 9th December,
however, as it is now dark at around 4pm, it has been decided that this week's session will
be the last one until Thursday 24th February.

Thank you as always for your continued support.

Best wishes,

Pauline Nightingale
Headteacher

At St Mary’s we believe that it is possible for ordinary people to
choose to be extraordinary!


